
November Newsletter 
The new premises have turned out to be a great success. The blinds have 
been installed, but we are still waiting on the air-conditioning. Hopefully, it 
won’t be too long. The entrance to the grounds has been smoothed out, so 
it is now much easier to drive over. New signage has also been organised. 


Some Bridge Info. 

American, Oswald Jacoby (1902 - 1984), was one of the greatest bridge 
players of all time. He wrote books about various card games, and won a 
world backgammon championship. However, his principal interest was 
bridge. He pioneered many bidding ideas, including Jacoby 2NT, which is 
still in common use today.


Coming Events 

Monday, November 28  Malanda - Racing Red Pairs 

Saturday, December 3  TBC - Interclub  8.45 start

Saturday, December 17 TBC Christmas Party

Monday, December 19  Malanda Christmas Party


Melbourne Cup 

Melbourne cup was celebrated in our usual style. it is always a good day, 
with nice food, and someone organising the sweeps. This year it was Trish 
and Kate. Winners were:—


$5.00 draw -  1st, Janet Mackay

      2nd, Netta

                 3rd, Dee

$2.00 draw -  1st, Netta

      2nd, Pam B

      3rd, Leon

$2.00 draw -  1st, Janet

      2nd, Doris

      3rd, Veronica  
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